
ON THE ROAD
AGAIN

Lost your driver's license due to unpaid child support? The Louisiana Department
of Children and Family Services is offering noncustodial parents an opportunity to

get their license reinstated for a reduced amount and get "On the Road Again."

This limited-time promotion ends October 31, 2024.

How it works: Get started:
For each child support case, pay:

Two months of court-ordered child support
 

and $100 toward arrears or past-due support

and Administrative fees, if court-ordered

This amount does not include any reinstatement
fees from the Louisiana Office of Motor Vehicles
(OMV).

Speak with your child support caseworker to
determine the exact amount needed to qualify.
To learn more:

Send your caseworker a message through
your CAFE account at www.dcfs.la.gov/cafe

Email DCFS Child Support Enforcement at
OntheRoad.DCFS@la.gov

Email DCFS Customer Service Center at
LAHelpU.DCFS@la.gov

Call 1-888-524-3578 (M-F, 7:30am-6pm)

Visit your nearest Child Support Enforcement
office (M-F, 8am-4:30pm)

Learn more at
www.dcfs.la.gov/ontheroadagain


